
From: Crisis Centre of BC <crisiscentre@canadahelps.ca>  
Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 2:04 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Director, Development <development@crisiscentre.bc.ca>; grants@crisiscentre.bc.ca 
Subject: Thank you: Donation Acknowledgement 

 

 Gift Acknowledgement  

Crisis Centre of BC 
763 East Broadway 
Vancouver, BC  V5T 1X8 
Phone: 604-872-1811 
Email: info@crisiscentre.bc.ca 

  

Thank you for your generous support of our programs and services. 

Through the generous support of donors, we are able to continue providing immediate access to barrier-free, 

 non-judgemental, confidential support and follow-up through 24/7 phone lines and online services, 

 as well as, education and training programs that promote mental wellness and equip schools,  

organizations and communities to assist people at risk of suicide.This letter acknowledges your last donation  

made to the Centre. Tax receipts are issued, if applicable, once a year. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Jeffrey Preiss 
Director, Development and Communications 

 

 

mailto:info@crisiscentre.bc.ca


City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby BC V5G 1M2 
Canada 

  

 

Crisis Intervention and Suicide Prevention Centre of BC (Crisis Centre of BC) 

Canada Revenue Agency Charity Registration Number: 10699 3322 RR0001 

  

Our services are available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. If you or someone you know needs help, reach out: 

Vancouver Coastal Regional Distress Line: 604-872-3311 
Anywhere in BC 1-800-SUICIDE: 1-800-784-2433 
Mental Health Support Line: 310-6789 
Online Chat Service for Youth: www.YouthInBC.com (Noon to 1am) 
Online Chat Service for Adults: www.CrisisCentreChat.ca (Noon to 1am) 

 

http://www.youthinbc.com/
http://www.crisiscentrechat.ca/
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